ﬁ Outlook

RE: 11 Edgemarth Hill Road, Subdivision #PZ-24-00621

From Dunn, Terrence <TDUNN@westportct.gov>
Date Tue 10/29/2024 10:27 AM
To  Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

Good morning Michelle,

The FD has no objection to the proposed subdivision, however the driveways shall meet the
requirements of the town driveway policy.

Terry

Terrence Dunn Jr.

Fire Marshal/Assistant Building Official
Westport Fire Department

515 Post Road East

Westport, Connecticut 06880

Office 203-341-5020

Fax 203-341-5009

FOLLOW US! Facebook ] Instagram ] Twitter
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“Get Important Alerts. Sign up at www.nixle.com or Text 06880 to 888777”

From: Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 2:00 PM

To: Mark Cooper <mcooper@aspetuckhd.org>; Kelly, Colin <ckelly@westportct.gov>; Gill, Edward
<egill@westportct.gov>; Sykas, Ben <bsykas@westportct.gov>; Dunn, Terrence <TDUNN@westportct.gov>;
Giunta, Rick <rgiunta@westportct.gov>; D'Amura, Alan <adamura@westportct.gov>

Cc: Wilberg, Keith <KWILBERG@westportct.gov>; Amatrudo, Mark <mamatrudo@westportct.gov>; Koskinas,
Fotios <fkoskinas@westportct.gov>

Subject: 11 Edgemarth Hill Road, Subdivision #PZ-24-00621

Please see the attached transmittal for Subdivision at 11 Edgemarth Hill Road. Application
materials can be found here.
Thank you!



Michelle Perillie AICP CFM
Planning and Zoning Director

203-341-1076
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